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Ref: Regulation # 57-298: Household Goods in Use Carriers and Property Carriers

John Mizner, Esq. Chairman

Independent Regulatory Review Commission

4/9/15

Dear Chairman Mizner,

I am writing to you regarding the above regulation proposed by the PUC and my concerns on the impact
this will have on the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania and its residents.

Please review this potential regulatory change and its impact on the Certificated Household Goods
Carriers.

The prosed final ruling addresses changes that the PUC deems necessary in order to increase
competition, but not included in the rule are the comments of domicile on new applicants and increased
fines for the unlicensed group that continues to be a major problem. We don’t see where these Rogues
will apply for authority, when they operate now without complying with the States rules and regulations
governing this industry.

This places Pa. certificated movers at a competitive disadvantage with these groups.

So rather than the PUC being vigilant, please notify them that these need to be included in the final rule
making order, so that all are on a level playing field.

Thank you for your time on this matter.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Hink, President

J. Hink Enterprises, LLC


